
Von: Beth-Hübner, Maren Dr.  

Gesendet: Dienstag, 31. Mai 2016 12:25 
An: MEDICHEM Members  

Betreff: MEDICHEM: Proposals for Board Membership (also necessary for current Board Members!) and Congress Early 
Bird Rate extended until June 6 or 14, respectively!  

Wichtigkeit: Hoch 
 

Dear MEDICHEM Board Members,  
dear MEDICHEM Members, 
 
Please consider: If you either want to continue as Board Member or if you want to serve as Board 
Member in the future, you must complete the attached Form and send back to me until June 6, 2016 
at the latest (extended date!).  
 
It would be helpful if you attach your CV which is needed for the Election in July. 
 
Please consider that you also should register soon for the Congress in Basel. The Early Bird Rate is 
extended until June 14: http://www.medichem.org/medichemBaselCongress/registration.aspx.  
 
Please consider that l also have extended the date for your feedback for participation at the 
MEDICHEM Board and National Representatives Meeting and Dinner until June 6 (Form to be 
completed attached). The registration for the congress and the hotel booking you have independently 
to perform yourself. 
 
Best regards 

Maren Beth-Hübner 
 
Dr. med. Maren Beth-Hübner 
Prävention 
Kompetenz-Center Gefahrstoffe und biologische Arbeitsstoffe 
Referat Gefahrstoffe, Biostoffe, Analytik 
Berufsgenossenschaft Rohstoffe und chemische Industrie (BG RCI) 

 

Secretary General MEDICHEM  
 
Kurfürsten-Anlage 62 
69115 Heidelberg 
Tel.: 06221 5108-28451 
Fax: 06221 5108-21199 
 
E-Mail: maren.beth-huebner@bgrci.de  
Internet: http://www.bgrci.de 
http://www.medichem.org 
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